
Mackenzie Community Arts Council
86 Centennial Dr. Mackenze, BC

Dear Mayor and Council of the District of Mackenzie,

Mackenzie Community Arts Council is preparing a proposal to the BC Arts Council for Arts
Infrastructure and we require a letter of support in regards to Caribou Place: A Home For The
Arts.

Mackenzie Community Arts Centre has the privilege of being gifted a new home but we are
going to require funding to make our new location a safe, accessible facility. This Project
will aid Mackenzie Community Arts Council in executing our relocation plan.

Mackenzie Community Arts Council recognizes the importance of a vibrant arts community for
the wellbeing of any community. The renovation and revitalization of 9 Laurier Drive will create
a Home for the Arts in Mackenzie for generations to come.

Can we have your assistance with this?

Here is a sample of what they are requiring:

THAT, the District of Mackenzie supports the application to BC Arts
Council - Arts Infrastructure from theMackenzie Community Arts
Council for Caribou Place: A Home For The Arts.

Thank you,

-Michelle Bobrel
President/Executive Director
Mackenzie Community Arts Council


